
 
 

DATE: December 10, 2015 
 

AGENDA ITEM # 6 

 
TO:    Public Arts Commission 
 
FROM:   Jon Maginot, Staff Liaison 
 
SUBJECT:   Los Altos Bike Rack Design Competition 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:    
 
Discuss next steps for the Los Altos Bike Rack Design Competition 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The Public Arts Commission (PAC) recently requested submissions for the Los Altos Bike Rack 
Design Competition.  Submissions were due to the City on November 23, 2015.  The City received 
73 entries which are currently on display at the Main Library.   
 
DISCUSSION 
 
Currently, the plan is for the entries to be displayed for the month of December and designs to be 
selected in January 2016.


